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 Rory O'Callaghan COMMNT2016/5202/P 06/12/2016  11:10:26 I have seen the plans for this refurbishment and fully support them. The present building is dark, 

lumpen and brooding, adding no visual advantage to the area. The new plans would lighten its aspect 

considerably, vary the outline and commendably reinstate the link to Old Compton St. The added 

height is an acceptable price to pay for these improvements.

15 Pendrell House

New Compton St

WC2H 8DF
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